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An issue of fair pay for recent faculty and librarian hires

The University Administration is excluding faculty and librarians hired after June 30, 2023, from Across-
the-Board (ATB) salary increases recently awarded by Arbitrator Gedalof. UTFA members have organized
a petition demanding that the Administration apply retroactive ATB salary increases to all recently hired
faculty and librarians. If you are a faculty or librarian hired after June 30, 2023, we encourage you to read
and sign the petition.

Source URL (modified on Sep 30 2025):https://www.utfa.org/content/issue-fair-pay-recent-faculty-and-librarian-hires



https://www.utfa.org
https://www.utfa.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ey9n5b1PrrgA7gLiHSAVYIXogRuh2Vn63tF0NG3N8Ao/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ey9n5b1PrrgA7gLiHSAVYIXogRuh2Vn63tF0NG3N8Ao/edit?tab=t.0
https://www.utfa.org/content/issue-fair-pay-recent-faculty-and-librarian-hires

